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Hi Matt,
 
I am just following up in writing for your records, I believe that George has already informed you
that the executive team have postponed the planning proposal report to Council, to the
Strategic Planning Committee Meeting of Tuesday 5 July.
Let me know if you have any questions as always.
 
Thanks,
 
Jaime Hogan
Principal Strategic Planner
(Mondays and Tuesdays)
Cnr Paul St and Bondi Rd, Bondi Junction NSW 2022
P: 02 9083 8057
E: jaime.hogan@waverley.nsw.gov.au
W: www.waverley.nsw.gov.au
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Waverley Council acknowledges the Bidjigal and Gadigal people who traditionally occupied the
Sydney Coast and we pay our respects to Elders past, present and future.
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